
 

 

GOOD MEDICINE PROGRAM update for June 2017:  

 

- The Youth Mental Health First Aid training occurred on May 5-6, 2017. The next 

schedule training will be June 16 & 23, 2017, located at the Browning Public School. We 

have a total of 71 individuals who completed since October 2016. Our target goal for the 

grant year is 125. Our Youth Mental Health Specialist will be going out into other 

communities to promote, sign-up and provide training in East Glacier, Babb, Heart Butte, 

and Cut Bank, Montana. Trainings will be based on sign-up numbers and need.  

 

- Kimberly Tatsey-McKay is being trained to be a trainer of the CONNECT- Browning 

Electronic Referral System, so the program will run smoother and trainings will be 

available when needed. Good Medicine Program will continue to get buy-in from other 

community agencies and will present to Man-Power Program during the week of June 

12-16, 2017.    

 

- The GMP staff members are working with students and families, regarding summer plans 

for care and getting referrals to mental health agencies in the community.   

 

- The Good Medicine Program staff was planning with Tamarack Grief Center in the 

month of May 2017 for future Grief Camps in June and August 2017.    

 

- We will also be starting up hiking clubs for students that we work with in our program 

throughout the year that will run in June and August 2017.  

 


